
PARENT UPDATE – OCTOBER 2021  
 

• Thank you for your generous donations for the Terry Fox fundraiser for 
cancer research. We raised $1222 which greatly surpassed our goal of raising 
$300!  

 

• Thank you to the parents who have signed and updated the office forms. If 
you have not already done this, please check with your child and return this 
form as soon as possible. We want to be able to reach you if there is an 
emergency.  
 

• Medical Alerts please send your completed medical form and any medication 
required to be kept secure in the office.   

 

• Running Club for students in Grade 3-7 Wednesday mornings at 8:00 am. 
Meet on the basketball court. 
 

• School Closed for Thanksgiving on October 11th. 
 

• Interim Reports sent home Friday, October 15th. 
 

• School Closed Friday, October 22 for Professional Development. 
 

• Barn Dance/Harvest Festival on Wednesday, October 27 
Dress in country farm clothes on that day. 

 

• Halloween Celebration Friday, October 29.  
Students can wear costumes but no Halloween masks or plastic weapons. 
 

• A parent meeting will be scheduled as soon as we receive our Gaming Grant 
Funds and the new treasurer has signing authority over the PAC account. 

 
Thank you for helping us keep Creekside community safe by keeping children home 
when they are not feeling well. Please also keep the drop off area clear for drivers 
by not parking along the fence and blocking others.  
 
In November, we will have a school-wide theme on heroes and would like to invite 
parents who are front-line workers such as nurses, fire-fighters, paramedics to 
wear their uniforms and join our assembly on November 10th. Please send a 
message with your child or contact the office if you are able to attend so we can 
track our numbers and remain within Covid-19 restrictions.  


